
March 2020 
 

Notice on Conversion of Pricing Benchmark to Loan Prime Rate (“LPR”) for 
Outstanding Floating Rate Loans with DBS China  

 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Thank you for banking with DBS China.  
 
In line with the requirements of People’s Bank of China’s Notice [2019] No.30, we 
are committed to support and implement interest rates reform to deepen 
adoption of market-based LPR by 31 August 2020.  
 
Please be informed that we will be contacting you with regards to options for your 
outstanding loan with DBS China.    
 
Thank you once again for your continued support  
 
 
 
 
DBS Bank (China) Limited  
 


